
Meeting Minutes

Friday 3rd 
March 2023NEWS

Agenda
• Review Action Plan
• Preparation for meeting 

with Persimmon Homes
• Primary playground update
• Meeting with Persimmon 

Homes

Review of the Action Plan for this year
- Lewis and 7FG met with Charlie about the development of the 

Secondary playground, which will feed into the School 
Development Plan

- The Student Council has been tasked with providing book reviews 
and illustrations for display in the new school library

- Katelyn is collecting information about school lunches, such as 
portion size and waste

Preparation for meeting with Persimmon Homes
- The student council were asked to give their advice to a house 

building company on the development of an accessible playground, 
which will form part of a new development in Banbury

- The councillors all researched their favourite play equipment and 
considered the needs and choices of their classmates

 Primary Playground update
- The councillors were shown Phase 2 of the Primary playground 

developments, which includes play equipment
- The councillors loved the plans and used some of the ideas in their 

research for the meeting with Persimmon Homes.

Meeting with Persimmon Homes on Wednesday 8th March
- The student council met with 3 people from Persimmon Homes 

who wanted some advice about a new playground they are building
- The councillors told the developers which parts of the plans they 

liked
- The councillors each shared their own research and ideas from 

their classes
- The new Primary playground plans were also shared 
- The developers were very impressed with the councillors ideas 
- The student council will have opportunity to review the final plan 

for the new playground

OUR NEXT 
MEETING IS…


